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NOTICE OF MEETING
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, 31 JANUARY 2018 AT 9.30 AM

THE EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM - THIRD FLOOR,  THE GUILDHALL

Telephone enquiries to Joanne Wildsmith, Democratic Services Tel: 9283 4057
Email: Democratic@Portsmouthcc.gov.uk

If any member of the public wishing to attend the meeting has access requirements, please 
notify the contact named above.

Committee Members Councillors Lee Mason (Chair), Hannah Hockaday (Vice Chair), Dave 
Ashmore, David Fuller, Colin Galloway, Paul Godier, Scott Harris, Ian Lyon, Leo Madden, 
Stephen Morgan, Gemma New, Steve Pitt, David Tompkins and Gerald Vernon-Jackson.

The panel today consists of : Councillors Hannah Hockaday, Gemma New and Steve Pitt
The reserve member is Councillor Paul Godier

(NB This Agenda should be retained for future reference with the minutes of this meeting.)

Please note that the agenda, minutes and non-exempt reports are available to view online on 
the Portsmouth City Council website:  www.portsmouth.gov.uk

Licensing Sub Committee meetings are digitally recorded.

A G E N D A

1  Appointment of Chair 

2  Declarations of Members' Interests 

3  Licensing Act 2003 - Review Application - S2 Snooker Club, 223 
Kingston Road, Portsmouth, PO2 7EG (Pages 3 - 86)

The purpose of the Licensing Manager's report is for the committee to consider 
and determine a review application pursuant to section 52 of the Licensing Act 
2003 ("the Act") and in respect of the premises S2 Snooker Club, 223 Kingston 
Road, Portsmouth, PO2 7EG.

The application and grounds for the review are attached as Appendix A of the 
Licensing Manager's report and has been submitted by the Chief Officer of 
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Police
and relates to the following licensing objectives:

 Prevention of crime and disorder
 Public safety
 Protection of children from harm

The concerns relate to a serious assault (GBH) on a 17 year old male who was 
attacked with a bottle whilst in the venue, large scale disorder and a number of 
breaches of the Premises Licence conditions.

The committee is requested to determine the review application.

Members of the public are now permitted to use both audio visual recording devices and social 
media during this meeting, on the understanding that it neither disrupts the meeting or records 
those stating explicitly that they do not wish to be recorded. Guidance on the use of devices at 
meetings open to the public is available on the Council's website and posters on the wall of the 
meeting's venue.


